
Notice of Withdrawal of
Foreign Entity
Registration

This notice is hereby given in
accordance  with  the
Pennsylvania  Business
Corporation  Law,  that  Staq,
Inc.,  a  Delaware  entity
registered  to  conduct
business  in  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  intends  to
withdraw its registration and
cease  doing  business  in
Pennsylvania.  Effective
immediately, Staq, Inc., will no
longer be conducting business
within  the  Commonwealth.
Any  inquiries  or
correspondence regarding this
matter should be directed to
[legal@operative.com].


